
 
 

      

 

 

 

 

June 6, 2016 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
 
The Huron County Food Bank Distribution Centre will be holding its annual “SEND OUT 
YOUR LIGHT” Gala fundraiser on Thursday, August 4, 2016 at 5:30pm at the Libro Hall 
in Clinton, Ontario.  The Gala features a three course menu dinner created by local 
chefs using local foods.  There will also be live and silent auctions with items to bid on 
throughout the evening.  Proceeds from the Gala will go towards making hunger non-
existent in our communities. 
 
The cost of the tickets are $50.00 each with a $25.00 charitable tax receipt and tables of 
8 are $400.00.  Tickets must be reserved and either picked up ahead of time or at the 
door.  No walk-ins will be allowed. 
 
To reserve tickets, please contact Mary Ellen Zielman at the office at 519-913-2362 or 
email to zielman@huroncountyfoodbank.org . 
 
Please share this information with elected officials and staff members.   
 
Thank you for your time and we hope to see you at our annual Gala. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

Marg Deichert 

 
Huron County Food Bank Distribution Centre Inc. 
hcfbdcoffice@hay.net 
519-913-2362 
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